Rosenberg Corey

From: Bert Hansen <bert@remodelpdx.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 3:47 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004-A Abracadabra

Please do not approve HB 2004-A.
It is the abracadabra bill.
It will make the residential rental housing disappear!

Bert Hansen

2015 SE Clatsop St.
Portland, OR 97202
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503-701-2398




